
May 9, 2011

VIA Email and RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street,
Ste. 2701
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited’s (“THESL’s”) Application for
approval of funding of various CDM programs
OEB File No. EB-2011-0011

We enclose THESL’s Argument-In-Chief in connection with the above noted matter.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

original signed by Mark Rodger

J. Mark Rodger

Encl.
copy to:

Chris Tyrrell, THESL
Intervenors of Record

::ODMA\PCDOCS\TOR01\4632976\1

J. MARK RODGER

T 416367-6190
F 416-361-7088
mrodger@blg.com

Borden Ladner Gervais LLP

Scotia Plaza, 40 King Street W
Toronto, ON, Canada M5H 3Y4
T 416.367.6000
F 416.367.6749
blg.com


